

Willow Green Academy

Hampden Close, Ferrybridge, Knottingley, WF11 8PT T: 01977 722487

> www.willowgreen.org.uk info@willowgreen.org.uk Head of Academy: Chris Parkinson

> > ... Changing lives

Thursday 12 October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest Festival and Food Bank Donations

As part of our learning and activities around Harvest this year, we will be continuing our support for the **Knottingley Food Bank**.

We are asking for donations of food to be brought into school from Monday next week, for collection by the Food Bank.

As in previous years, the Food Bank welcome all donations but they would be particularly grateful for any of the following items:

- Tinned foods: soup, tuna, meat (corned beef, ham etc), fish, vegetables
- Tinned meat meals (stews, curries etc)
- Sugar, muesli bars, biscuits etc
- Packet mash, long life milk, fruit cordial
- Toiletries, cleaning products etc

I am sure that you will agree that the Knottingley Food Bank provides such an important service in our local community and it is great that we can help them at Harvest time.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Parkinson Head of Academy

Willow Green Academy